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December 12, 2024 
 
The Honorable Donald J. Trump                                                                                                           
President of the United States 
900 Lamington Rd,  
Bedminster, NJ 07921 
  
Dear President Trump, 
 
Congratulations on your recent victory. I along with this nation will continue to pray for your 
efforts and our country’s success. 
 
As you no doubt know, almost a month ago New Jersey began experiencing nightly visits by 
unmanned drones. My constituents, as well as the entire state of New Jersey have expressed 
their concern and fears regarding the origin and purpose of these unwanted visits.  
 
Local, county, and state law enforcement officials are working diligently trying to find answers. 
Without these answers we have no idea whether the citizens of our state are safe. Unfortunately, 
they depend on our federal security agencies for answer and directions. To date, almost a month 
into their initial sightings no answers have come from those federal agencies.  
 
Mr. President, as a long-time supporter and two-time State Chair of your campaigns I have a great 
deal of faith in you. Please use whatever resources you have as you await your inauguration to 
gather any information you can share with the citizens of New Jersey so we can move forward 
on this important issue. Our current administration is failing us in this effort. I trust you will not.  
 
Thank you once again for all your efforts on behalf of New Jersey, and the United States.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Senator Joseph Pennacchio 
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